Letter and update on upcoming safety
works in response to the Grenfell
Tower fire: 3 July 2020

Published 7 July 2020
Last updated 3 August 2020 + show all updates

1. 3 August 2020
Added Arabic translation of the update.
2. 3 August 2020

Added translations of the letter and update in Amharic, Farsi, French,
Italian, Portugese, Somalian, Spanish. Added translation of the letter
in Arabic, version of the update to follow.

3. 7 July 2020

First published.
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